
Dear Sirs, 
We live somewhat close to Parafield Airport (SA) and find the noise from the  
flying schools offensive. We have noticed that some of the planes are a lot  
noisier than others. While the community who lives closer advocates the  
airport's closure we understand how difficult and expensive that might be. 
Our proposal is to revoke the licenses of the VERY noisy planes. There  
should be a lower limit on the noise that planes are allowed to make. Maybe  
the hostilities in the community don't grow and grow if the people who  
benefit from subjecting other people to this intrusion meet the other side  
half way or a quarter way? 
Kd rgds, 
Ally Hauptmann 


